

17th March 2020

Dear Members, Players, Parents,

RE: Update COVID - 19

We have been advised by Basketball Victoria, that during the current State of Emergency all basketball activities have been suspended for 4 weeks.

After much discussion and debate, Warrnambool Basketball Incorporated has elected to follow these guidelines and suspend all basketball activities until at least 13th April 2020, any variances to this will be advised as notifications come through.

This will affect the following activities.

All Training, Big V (Seahawks & Mermaids), Domestic Junior and Senior competitions, U10 program, School holiday programs, special programs, wheelchair basketball, Aussie Hoops, academy programs, BVC U12 & U14 Country Championships, and BVC Under-14 Skills Days.

If you would like to read the full advice please see link below;

www.basketballvictoria.com.au/covid-19.

https://www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/coronavirus

Further information will be issued via the relevant Facebook pages relating to the following:

- Domestic Junior current finals (summer season)
- Domestic Senior current finals (summer season)
- School holiday programs
- Domestic Junior registrations (winter season)

We regret that this decision has had to be made, but as you are aware none of us have never been through a situation like this before and we appreciate your co-operation and understanding. Safety of everyone is our main concern for this decision

Mick Mc Gowan President WBI Mobile: 0404 802 310 Phillip Annett Secretary/Treasurer WBI Mobile: 0439 614 201